




Sanctuary Candle: Marvin Oubre (BD), Ronny & Bobby  
Consecration Candles: Lawrence J. “Pee Wee” & Lillie Mae 

“Dottie” Barras & Andrew; Georgean A. Babin; Raymond 
Bernard (DA), Howard & Kenny; Leona Trosclair David & 

Dudley David, Sr.; Walter & Angelle Trosclair 
Altar Flowers:  M/M Antoine Latiolais– Catholic Daughters 

 

Baptism: October 14, 2018 
 

Matthew James Bergeron 

Rest In Peace: 
 

Ruth Boudreaux  10/8/18 
Gracie B. Haydel  10/8/18 

 

The Blessed Mother Statue will be at the home of:   

 

           Dianne  Menard  +  October 23-29, 2018 

THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY 
MASSES HELD ON  

NOVEMBER 5-9, 2018 
Fr. Richard will be away from the parish for 
his annual retreat. If you have any masses 
scheduled on these dates please call the 
Parish Office to reschedule at 394-6021. 

ALL SAINTS DAY MEMORIAL FLOWERS 

Flower donations are being accepted for All-
Saints & All Souls Day. Please drop your 

donations with names in the offertory basket 
or come by the Parish Office. 

All Saint’s Day MASSES will 
be held on THURSDAY,  

NOVEMBER 1. 2018 
6:30 AM, 12:00 NOON & 6:00 PM 

 

All Saints Day is a holy day of obligation. 

 

 

The Annual Blessing of the Cemetery 
will be held on : 

 Sunday, October 28, 2018 
at 3:00 PM 

St. Michael’s 
Cemetery 

Creole Farmers Market Chariot Parade 
Sunday, November 4, 2018 at 6:00pm 

The Annual Chariot Parade will take place in the front 
of St. Martin de Tours Catholic Church. Children create 
cardboard “chariots” which they pull behind them on 
parade.  Awards will be given. Categories are: Fancy 
box; Kid made; Plan Box;  & Float.  For more 
information, contact: Nanette Fuselier at 652-3819 

 

Bishop Deshotel is requiring that 
a mass attendance count for all 

weekend obligation Masses, 
Saturday Vigil and Sunday 

Masses in the month of October.                                                                           
Please be aware that the count will 

be taken during the Gloria. 

Mass attendance 

  Panda Preview	
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2018		

at 5:00 p.m. 
 

St. Edward School, New Iberia’s Catholic School for PK3 – 
3rdgrade students, will be hosting a Panda Preview (Open 
House) to all prospective families that may be interested in 
attending St. Edward School in the future.  Children need 
not be of school age at this time in order to attend.  


